
      
 

  

 

January 17th 2017 
 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street SW 
Washington, DC  20554 
 

Re: FCC ID #:  2AJ2X-WS102 
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
We, Whoop Inc., received a Grant of Equipment Authorization for the above-referenced 
equipment on November 14th 2016, a copy of which is attached as Exhibit A.  Pursuant to 47 CFR 
2.1043(b)(3), we respectfully request you grant a Permissive Change to allow Whoop to also 
supply our custom USB wall charger with our already authorized product. 
 
The hardware, enclosure, all other components are identical as certified and the output power 
rating remains the same.  Schematics, block diagram, BOM, tune-up procedure, user manual are 
the same.  We have added a USB wall charger to our product offering. 
 
If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

 

Michael Costa 
Director Electrical and Firmware Engineering 
Whoop Inc. 
 


